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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 29th November 2024 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Last week was UK Parliament Week, and we started the week with an assembly about how the UK Parliament works 
and why demoncracy is so important in our society. The children then prepared speeches for our own School 
Parliament Elections, with each class carrying out a vote, after hearing from each of the candidates. Every child who 
delivered a speech should feel really proud, with some high quality speeches across the school. Those that were 
elected, have already met as the newly formed School Parliament this week.  
 
On Wednesday 20th November, we celebrated Be Bright Be Seen Day in KS1, with many children (and staff) coming 
to school in high visibility jackets, and learning about the importance of road safety. We have also had our Year 5 
children learning how to cycle on the roads safely through their Bikeability course. The listening, concentration and 
application of important safety messages has been exemplary, and Year 5 have enjoyed the opportunity immensely. 
Road safety is something we take seriously at Rush Common and I am continuing to work with Oxfordshire County 
Council on initiatives to ensure children and families are as safe as possible when travelling to and from school. We 
now have a Travel Plan on our website, which is accredited as ‘Good’ by Modeshift Stars. 
 
As a school community we are excellent at raising money for the school through the wide array of events organised 
by FoRC throughout the year. However, we sometimes have requests on how parents or the wider community can 
donate in other ways to the school. We have devised one simple, effective mechanism to do this, which is to visit 
goodhub.com. The easiest way to get to our page is to hover the camera (on your phone) over the QR code at the 
bottom of this page. This will take you straight to our page, which will allow you to make a one off or regular payment. 
These sorts of donations are vital for us to continue providing high quality education. Thank you hugely in advance 
for any donations. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday this week Year 3 had an incredible time as they embarked on a journey down the Nile to 
visit the Great Pyramids! Each class spent the day learning everything and anything about Ancient Egypt from a 
highly enthusiastic and knowledgeable educator from the History Squad. The children gained so much knowledge 
and understanding of the time period in this exciting and hands-on approach to learning – an unforgettable 
experience! 
 
Today our choir are very excited to join a number of other schools from across Oxfordshire for the ‘Big Sing’. This is 
a unique opportunity to sing in a massed choir, led by a highly experienced conductor. The experience will be truly 
fantastic, and I hope all the parents that are able to attend, enjoy watching their children perform. 
 
Finally, I would like to offer my heartfelt thanks to everyone in our parent community for the many different ways you 
support the school. Through supporting your children at home with their education, volunteering your time, expertise 
or ideas, attending fundraising events, donating to our school, and working in close communication with us, you play 
a vital role in enhancing the high quality of education children receive here – it is hugely appreciated! 
 
I hope everyone has an enjoyable and safe weekend, as we head towards the festive season!  
 
 

Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   

 

Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

 

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                 

                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please see our website for latest school and Trust Job Vacancies: 
 
Vacancies - Rush Common School - Dream, Aspire, Succeed 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.65 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
 

      

                

Homework Champions 

 

Phoebe           3CO  

Albert             3LG 

Megan           3LG              

Kitty              4CM  

Luke              4CM  

Katie             4CM  

Lilly Mae       4CM  

 

 

 

 

      

 

Nina               5LE  

Elizabeth        5LE  

James             5LE  

Leopold          5LE  

Dylan             5SC 

James             5SC 

Omar             5SC 

Flo                 6EW 

Jacob            6JN 

Lana             6JN 

 

https://www.rushcommonschool.org/our-school/vacancies/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIr-Ts1-vaAhUGsxQKHee9BuQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://st-augustines-hythe.kent.sch.uk/kent/primary/staugustines/site/pages/schoolinformation/schooldinners&psig=AOvVaw2yWOScyqYLiu9sCr8yj_nF&ust=1525510561407106


  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 2024/2025 
  
                                                                               
Choir Big Sing Friday 29th November  
 
Year 6 STEAM Museum Trip Tuesday 3rd December  
 
KS1 Nativity Performance Tuesday 3rd  (1EC/BL and 2JB)  and Thursday 5th December 

(1ES and 2RS) at 5.00pm       
 
Reception and Preschool Nativity Concert Monday 9th December RLH at 2.15pm and Tuesday 10th 

December RLL at 9.15am 
 
Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 11th December    
 
Christmas Jumper Day Wednesday 11th December  
 
Reception Christmas Craft Afternoon Friday 13th December at 1.30pm 
 
Choir Visit to SMEG Friday 13th December 
 
End of Term 1b  Friday 20th December at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 2a Monday 6th January 2025 
 
Prayer and Reflection Space Monday 13th – Thursday 16th January 2025 
 
M&M Performance – Snow White Friday 31st January 2025 
 
Parent Forum – Curriculum Thursday 13th February 2025 at  9.15am (online) 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 14th February 2025 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Year 4 Youlbury Residental Thursday 27th – Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Parent Forum – General Wednesday 2nd April 2025 at 4.45pm (online) 
 
End of Term 2b Friday 4th April 2025 at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 
Year 5 Kingswood Residental Wednesday 23rd – Friday 25th April 2025 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 5th May 2025 
 
Parent Forum – Personal Development Monday 19th May 2025 at 3.30pm (online) 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 23rd  May 2025 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 2nd June  2025 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Year 6 Call of The Wild Residental  Monday 30th June – Friday 4th July 2025 
 
End of Term 3b Monday 21st July 2025 at 1.30pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 

                
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation 
 

                      
                                                                                                   

            

                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                     



  
    

 
 

 

         

 

                                                                                

 

 



  
    

 
 

       

                                             

 

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

       

 

      

 

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

 

 


